Our Ref:

RS/CB

Your Ref: Contact:

Tel:

01698 274944

E-mail: Date: enquiries-at-cardinalnewman@northlan.org.uk

21.09.23



Education and Families

Robert Smith BA LLB (Hons)

Head Teacher

Cardinal Newman High School

Main Street

Bellshill ML4 3DW

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

This is to confirm that Cardinal Newman High School will be open to all pupils and staff next week.

Due to industrial action by some members of our catering staff the canteens will be closed all day on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.

Pupils who receive a free lunch will be provided with a packed lunch on each of the days affected by the industrial action.

Parents and carers should make suitable arrangements for their provision of snacks and lunch. If this situation changes over the weekend I will update you as soon as possible.

I hope you all have an enjoyable September weekend. Classes resume on Tuesday 26 September at 8.55am.

Every best wish

Robert Smith Headteacher







